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Tine Mathiasen

From: Hardy Bullock
Sent: Sunday, February 21, 2021 4:49 PM
To: Tine Mathiasen
Subject: Re: Building and Accessibility Standards Board of Appeals application

Tine, 
Thank you I haven’t received this yet. Yes Charles is my choice for appointment to this position. I appreciate his service 
and I will reach out directly to Mr. Faber this week to express my appreciation and support. 

 
Hardy S. Bullock 
Nevada County 
Supervisor 5th District 
(530) 582-7826 
Instagram: supervisorhardybullock 
Facebook: @SupervisorHardyBullock 
Twitter: @SupHardyBullock 
  
 
 

On Feb 21, 2021, at 3:14 PM, Tine Mathiasen <Tine.Mathiasen@co.nevada.ca.us> wrote: 

  
Hi Hardy, 
  
Charles Faber, Richard’s Dist. V appointee to the Building and Accessibility Standards Board of Appeals, 
submitted his application for reappointment on February 3rd. You may have already received the 
application from Julie; if so, I apologize for the redundancy. Please let me know if you’d like to reappoint 
him to the District V member position. 
  
Tine Mathiasen 
Deputy Clerk · County of Nevada 
530·265·1502 
  
<App for reappt Charles Faber 2-3-2021.pdf> 


